THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY
LAWRENCE

September 16, 1938

Dre Forrest C, Allen
Department of Physicel Education

University of Kansas

My dear Phog:

Just & line, maybe a little belatedly,
to let you know that I read through with very
much interest the copy of the mimeographed let-
ter to boys on your squad. It should have pro-
duced good results and I am personally interest-
ed in seeing one of the ways in which you build
to make that extra something which makes you out-
standing in your fileld,

With very cordial regards, 1 am

Sincerely,

Haprmordl (! Fonorg

Raymond C. Moore



